SLOVAK LEGAL HISTORY


Dear students,

You can find the schedule of our meetings in Moodle and here:
https://iuridica.truni.sk/vyucovane-predmety-katedry-hpapm

Detailed information about the winter term of the school year 2024/2025:
 
• 11 lessons (8 lessons – activities + final 3 lessons – student presentations)
• Evaluation: essay (collective of authors) + collective presentation + Q&A (questions concerning the 8 lessons and vocabulary)


3 TEAMS - COLLECTIVE OF AUTHORS OF THE ESSAYS
A) Briestenská - Brindzová - Dvoranová - Chudá (COACH: Doris Dvoranová)
B) Kevelyová - Kučiaková - Löffler - Lukáčová (COACH: Natália Kučiaková)
C) Mišovičová - Ondrášiková - Paulíni - Vrábľová - Balega (COACH: Martin Balega)


TOPICS (1 TEAM – 1 TOPIC)
A - The Clash of Cultures: Turks in the Kingdom of Hungary (Historical and Legal Consequences)
B - The Austro-Hungarian Compromise (The Glory and the Shadow)
C - “The Plastic People“ of Czechoslovakia (Czechoslovakia vs. International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights and International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights) 


INFORMATION ABOUT THE EVALUATION:
Length of the essay: 12 pages
Length of the presentation: 20 minutes
FORMAL REQUIREMENTS: Your article has to meet the formal criteria as the publications here:
http://publikacie.iuridica.truni.sk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Zbornik-VSK-2022.pdf

DO NOT FORGET - SLH = TEAM WORK!
You shall brainstorm together as a team, decide who will write about what, unify the result, and prepare a PowerPoint presentation together. This PowerPoint presentation can only contain headlines and pictures. Your team speech needs to be precisely 20 minutes long, i.e., 5 minutes per student (therefore, you shall make a team rehearsal before the exam). During the exam, you are not allowed to use any materials (papers, devices) except for your PowerPoint presentation. The team is obliged to follow the instructions of the team coach.
 

In case of questions, feel free to contact me via email at inge.lanczova@gmail.com or ask in the classroom on September 30.

I am looking forward to our meetings!
I.L.
